
 

 

In IPC we have been learning about contour lines which are used to show height on maps. We 

enjoyed creating our own contour islands from corrugated card, naming them and including them 

in our Islands Top Trumps game. 

In Literacy we have read The Flower by John Light and the Wonder by Faye Hanson. We have 

been extending our sentences by adding clauses and planning our own stories. 

Mathematics has been very exciting recently; we have been making 3D shapes and extending our 
subtraction skills. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 


